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We strongly condemn the Raakhi products
being marketed on the Amazon.in site, which treat adoption as a
joke and being sold as an "opportunity for brothers and sisters to
tease each other". Such products are highly offensive and have
outraged the adoptive community because of the insensitivity and
the potential they have to hurt adopted children.

The Directorate of Integrated Child Protection
Scheme, Govt of Karnataka demands immediate withdrawal of
these products and requests consumers to boycott such offensive

merchandise.
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Director,
Integrated Child Protection Scheme,

Government of Karnataka.



